
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

Presents: 
 

Dam Safety Workshop:  
Performing Comprehensive Assessments –  

Lessons Learned, Best Practices and What Comes Next?  
 

Held as part of the NHA Southeast Regional Meeting 
The Hotel at Auburn University, Auburn, Alabama 

 
Tuesday, January 23, 2024, 1:00 PM-5:00 PM 

 
This workshop will focus on undertaking Comprehensive Assessments under the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission’s new guidelines. Valuable insights will be shared covering the planning process, execution, level of effort, 
and next steps following a comprehensive assessment, including how to leverage outputs to inform decisions and 
prioritize work.  
 
Several perspectives will be shared, including those from independent consultants, federal regulators, as well as 
hydroelectric project owners. 
 

Time Session Speakers 

1:00 PM-1:15 PM Welcome, Background and Introductions Seth Green, Chief Dam Safety Engineer, Alabama Power 

1:15 PM-2:15 PM Regulatory Perspective  Will Brown, Regional Engineer, Division of Dam Safety and 
Inspections, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
(FERC D2SI) 

2:15 PM-3:15 PM Consultancy Perspective Ed Luttrell, Senior Vice President and National 
Hydropower Practice Principal, HDR 

Jonathan Pittman, Principal, Schnabel Engineering  

3:15 PM-3:45 PM Networking Break  

3:45 PM-4:30 PM Asset Owner Perspective Raymond Ammarell, Chief Dam Safety Engineer, 
Dominion Energy South Carolina  

Todd Barber, Chief Dam Safety Engineer, Georgia Power 

4:30 PM – 5:00 PM Group Discussion Facilitated by Seth Green 

5:00 PM Adjourn to NHA Southeast Regional 
Meeting Networking Welcome Reception 

 

 


